
Please use the button at the top to translate this newsletter to
another language.
Utilice el botón a la derecha para traducir este boletín a otro
idioma.

请使用右侧的按钮将此时事通讯翻译成另一种语言。

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.



2023-24 Edison Township Public Schools Calendar

Student/Family Handbook

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1709145143/edisonk12njus/hj9tmfiyrn0kaqk3ifcj/Revised-2023-2024SchoolCalendar.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/197es5_jlZ3hAv50fPnY_IyUKvVnxTMwb9SYuBEUjwws/edit?usp=sharing


The month ahead is quite busy! Join us all month for Autism Awareness Month. We will have a
variety of spirit days and events all month. We also hope you can join us for our first "WES Around

the World" Night on 4/11. Don't forget to support the PTO for our monthly Dine Out on 4/18!

April is Autism Awareness Month
The recognition raises awareness about autism acceptance and
promotes inclusion and connectedness for people with autism.
Social and community support can help people with autism achieve
optimal health and reach their full potential.
Here are some videos that you can watch to learn more:
Marvelous Max
Autism Slideshow for Kids
A is for Autism, F is for Friend

Events at WES for Autism Awareness:

4/8- Light It Up Blue at WES-all community members are
encouraged to wear BLUE jeans. Staff can wear Autism Awareness
shirts

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wc77MksM_2c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0R6LW3czUmI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bbnppZp6jxA


4/8-Pencils and fidgets sale starts
4/15-26- Door Decorating Penny Wars

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTlGlQuMZjINCgizb-IjXjizsEbY24NlyRWNcu4B5EmaIyUQ/viewform?usp=sharing


On Thursday, April 25th is the national Take Our Kids to Work Day.
Workplaces and schools throughout the nation will recognize this
day as an opportunity for students to learn about various career
opportunities. This experience provides an excellent opportunity for
parents to share their work experience with their student(s) and
encourages a working relationship between schools and
businesses.

If your child has the opportunity to participate in this experience, please let their homeroom
teacher know that they will be absent on April 25th. A letter on company letterhead verifying your
child’s attendance at work should be provided upon their return to school on Friday, the 26th. Upon
receipt of this verification, the student will be given credit for the absence.

Official Letter for Parents

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBNYjX8mTOiiHJZMb6TyN2vCl0pFJFEgDm4MTfs4yzk-sQag/viewform?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Njs91ZuHmRxNgfZKbOp481Q1lm3UuRHgaNwsOwWfql8/edit?usp=sharing


Students who will be the age of 5 by October 1, 2024 are
encouraged to begin the enrollment process. Use this link to
enroll. Incoming kindergarteners are also eligible to apply to part
of our Dual Language Program. Check out the link and the fliers

below for more information on Dual Language Program. The next presentation is May 14.

Spanish version flier English version flier

Students in grades 3-5 will take the NJ Student Learning Assessment (NJSLA) in May. These
standardized tests assess student achievement of the NJ Student Learning Standards.

You can access more information at the NJ Assessments Resource Center page for
parents/families.

https://www.smore.com/n/g5b890
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/enrollment-center/enrollment-information
https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/dual-language-academy/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16NFdw-AY3qvrTfRPyKFJovRGiDvusqrw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1213og71sNpgb2D5_i6eIFUgl9Mf5bmJA/view?usp=sharing
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/ForParent/


Get your 2023-24 Yearbook!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZXIAeshyN5K-IGrJVglAa5s8JuEG0tPxtHIRnrAaMvE/edit?usp=sharing


Congratulations to our students who had *perfect attendance* in
the month of March. Our attendance will celebrate those students
when we return from spring break by giving them a shout out on the
loudspeaker and a fun goodie bag. We hope that even more
students earned this special award for the month of April. Check
out our bulletin board by the gym with all the student names.

Author presentation Lunch with the author
winners

Draw along with students



A variety of student activities are happening throughout the school. See below for a few pictures
and highlights.



Chess Club

Chess Club

Game Club Crafty Club Mission Possible: School
Store



Art Show

Spring Concert

5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony Kindergarten Farewell



Birthday Gram Flier

4/18 PTO Dine Out

4/26 Pretzel Sale

Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aVghjI_gV3501vevOt3En10i0at1yDnc/view?usp=sharing
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support


Sandra Schlatter
Sandra is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


